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Belglov (I) thanked the Cuban president for his warm welcome.    Photo: @PresidenciaCuba

Havana, November 23 (RHC)- The First Secretary of the Central Committee of the Communist Party of
Cuba and President of the Republic, Miguel Díaz-Canel, received this Friday Aleksandr D. Belglov,
governor of the Russian city of St. Petersburg, who is visiting the country.

During the meeting, the president highlighted the strength of the relations and thanked the sensitivity and
understanding of the president of Russia, Vladimir Putin, regarding the problems of the Cuban people, the
Presidency reported on the social network X.

"You have come at a complex time for Cuba and that shows the affection that always comes to us from
you," said Díaz-Canel.



Belglov thanked the Cuban head of state for his welcome, assuring him that "there is a lot of human
warmth in our city for the people of Cuba."

This meant the continuity that he has been able to appreciate in the ideas of the historic leader of the
Revolution, Fidel Castro Ruz (1926-2016) in the new generations. (Source: ACN)

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/370379-president-diaz-canel-receives-the-governor-
of-st-petersburg
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